
Provider Update
Provider Relations Department: 1-888-895-4998

This update contains pertinent information about changes that will impact the Johns Hopkins HealthCare provider network. 

				    November 2019

Please contact the JHHC Provider Relations department at 1-888-895-4998 with any questions or concerns 

PRPULSE8-Fall 2019 (11/19)

Our Newsletter

View our Winter 2020 issue of “Provider Pulse” for updates on 
policies and procedures, quality care, plan changes and more. 
Highlights include: 

• Changes to our health care plans for 2020
• New diabetes prevention and management programs
• Preauthorization requirements for selected medical

injectables

https://www.hopkinsmedicine.org/johns_hopkins_healthcare/downloads/all_plans/Provider-Newsletter-WINTER-2020_final.pdf/?utm_source=campaigner&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=provider_update_provider_pulse_winter_2020



